COF 1.
¥lopd’s Register of British & Foreign Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

30th January, 1913.

Dear Sirs,

1 beg to acknowledge the receipt of vour letter of
this date relative to your steamer “CORNVALL®, and in reply
to your enguiry, I have to state that Mr. Powlling, who
sisited this vessel when she was 1n dry dock at Barry,
recommended as a peormanent repalyr that a steel plate ghos,
similar to the previous ons $* thieck should be fitted to the
sole plece of the stern frame.

1 am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

sssistant to the Seoretary.
Hessrs. The Federal Steam Navigation Co., Ld.,

2, Penchurch Avenuse, E.C.




